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Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch gl
Division of Licensing

U. S..Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

,Dear Mr. Varga:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 8 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 8 50-251
Environmental gualification of
Safet -Related Electrical E ui ment

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

June 19, 1981
L-81-256
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Your letter of Nay 29, 1981 transmitted the Safety Evaluation Report (SER)
for the 'Environmental gualification of Safety-Related Electrical Equipment
for Turkey Point Units 3 8 4. This letter requested that we provide within
90 days of its receipt an item-by-item re-evaluation of specific information
identified in the SER. It was fur ther stated that the action required of
us which would be necessary to comply with the Order for Modification of
License Concerning the Environmental gualification of Safety-Related
Electr. ical Equipment dated October 24, 1980; was identified in the SER.

Our preliminary review of the SER revealed that it is essentially identical
to the Partial Review Equipment Evaluation Report (PREER) transmitted to us
by Nr. Thomas N. Novak's letter dated February ll, 1981. Following receipt
of the PREER, and after discussion with your staff, FPL submitted a response
to your office dated February 27, 1981, addressing a number of specific staff

'oncernscontained in the PREER. It appears that these comments may not have
been considered in the SER. Since the SER does not clarify the staff's
concerns .beyond the letter codes provided in the PREER, we remain in a

position of being unable to respond explicitly to the staff's concerns in
an item-by-item manner as requested. We noted our inability to respond to
the letter codes in our response to the PREER dated February 27, 1981. At
that time we also requested a meeting between our engineers and your staff
to explicitly identify each concern. It is our sincere hope that our request
can be granted as soon as possible, in order to avoid a waste of manpower in
responding to assumed concerns and to prevent delays in, resolving the staff's
concerns. We emphasize that we are willing to meet with your technical staff
at your earl,iest convenience.

Very truly yours,

ert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems 8 Technology
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cc: J. P. O'ei 1 ly, Di,rector, Region I I
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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